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       April 27, 2017 
 
 
      
To:  Mayor and Common Council 
 
From:  Manitowoc City Plan Commission 
 
Subject: PC 10-2017: Kwik Trip / La Crosse Sign Company: Request for 

Animated Sign in a B-3 General Business District at 2102 Washington 
Street. 

 
Dear Mayor and Common Council: 
   
 At the April 26, 2017 meeting of the Manitowoc City Plan Commission, the Commission 
considered all items on its agenda, including the item identified above, and wishes to report and 
recommend to the Common Council the following actions:  to deny the Special Use Permit to 
erect an animated sign, and to deny the waiver to locate an animated sign closer than 100’ away 
from an existing signalized intersection. 
 
      Respectfully Submitted,    
      Paul Braun 
      Plan Commission Secretary 
 
 
 
Granicus # 17-0435 
 
Kwik Trip Inc. 
1626 Oak St / PO Box 2107 
La Crosse, WI 54602 
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